
First Year MBA Admissions 2020-21

Dear Students

First year Admissions for MBA Twinning and MBA Correspondence Model is delayed due to COVID 2019.

PU-DDE has communicated that Admissions are expected to commence from January 20, 2021 onwards.

Kindly visit college and university websites for updates on admissions
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